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AFIC stands with and prays for Victorians in the aftermath of earthquake 

22 September 2021 

 

 

“My heart tore as I saw the images of the destruction caused by the earthquake that hit 

Victoria this morning.”  Said AFIC President Dr Rateb Jneid. 

 

“AFIC is a national body with member societies throughout Australia, this includes a very 

healthy presence in Victoria, AFIC and its members stand ready to assist where needed.” 

Said Dr Jneid. 

 

“We stand together in prayer for Victoria and everyone impacted by the earthquake”. Said 

Dr Jneid 
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